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Girls Football with the LFC Foundation 
Our girls football team represented the school in a Premier League schools football tournament, run by the LFC 
Foundation at Anfield Sports and Community Centre on Tuesday 30th January. The girls played three matches 
facing Knowsley Village, Prescot & Our Lady Bishop Eton. The girls really enjoyed the tournament and they all 
played superbly. We are very proud of them and their achievements!

Enrichment Trip to the Tate Liverpool 
Earlier this week our Pastoral Support Team organised an extra special visit for some of our Year 3 pupils to the 
Tate Liverpool. The children explored the displays of the national collection of modern and contemporary art, 
utilised the learning resources and received an expert gallery talk. The children had the opportunity to experience, 
first hand, the magnificent work of instrumental artists such as Roy Lichtenstein (one the most important figures of 
the pop art movement).  
The trip was organised in line with our whole-school curriculum map and this week some pupils have been 
exploring the work of another famous artist, Jackson Pollock who would’ve celebrated his birthday on Sunday.

Our whole-school curriculum theme for this week 
was: Global Citizenship. Our pupils explored this 

theme during assembly time, during SMSC lessons in 
class and some pupils participated in enrichment 

visits to places of special interest. 

We feel that a picture really does tell a thousand words and 
photographs are a great way to show all of the amazing activities 

that happen in our school. Why not check out our Flickr photo 
gallery. Flickr is a web based photo storage site, where all of our 

photographs are safely stored. 

Teaming up with Merseyside Police 
Teaming up with Merseyside Police and Everton in the Community, 10 students participated in a litter pick around the school and were 
rewarded with tickets to watch Everton take on Leicester City. Under the floodlights of Goodison Park, the children enjoyed an action packed 
game of football with the match ending in a  2-1 win for Everton. All the pupils thoroughly enjoyed the game and on behalf of Florence 
Melly, we would like to say a massive thank you to Paul Burns and colleagues from Walton Lane Police Station for providing our school with 
the tickets. For one of our students, it was her very first Premier League football game and she had a fantastic time. In her own words “I 
was excited to be able to go and watch Everton for the first time. We were so close we could nearly touch the players, I will never forget it. 
The win made the long walk home in the rain much easier and I’ve already asked my dad for a season ticket.” 

It has been brought to our attention that lots of parents are parking cars on the pavements around 
school whilst dropping off and picking their children up. We urge all parents, for the safety of the 
children, to not park on the pavements. Local Community Police Officers will be patrolling and 
checking the area around school during morning drop off and afternoon pick up. Thank you for your 
support and cooperation. Safeguarding our children is our number one priority! 

Mr Heaton - Headteacher

SAFEGUARDING UPDATE - Parking Outside School 

NSPCC Number Day 
A huge thank you to our pupils, parents and staff for supporting the NSPCC Number Day today! We have raised a 
great amount of money for such a worthwhile cause. The day was an overwhelming success and the pupils 
thoroughly enjoyed the range of maths activities put on by their teachers. The children made a real effort with their 
‘Dress up for Digits’ outfits too! Mathematics is so exciting at Florence Melly! Please check out our Flickr feed for all 
the photographs!


